
New Membership Application Process 

ALL MEMBERS must present a valid Permit to Purchase OR Permit to Carry honored in the 

State of Minnesota in order to renew or open a membership in the Monticello Rod and Gun 

Club. Active Military or Law Enforcement may present a valid Military/LEO ID. 

 
o Permit to Purchase applications are free (please see your local Law Enforcement agencies for 

details). 

o Permit to Carry applications and fees are determined by your county sheriff. 

Classes that qualify for applications for a Minnesota Permit to Carry a Pistol are offered, for a fee, by 

several of our members throughout the year. Check our calendar on this website or the Facebook 

page for current club events. 

 

Please plan on 1 hour – 90 minutes for paperwork and range walk-through 

The walk-through will take 30 – 45 minutes and will be outside so please dress appropriately. 

 

Membership capacity is 300 – People on the MRGC waitlist will be contacted if openings are available 

once membership renewals are completed. 

o New member applications will be taken starting the first Saturday in April. 

o You MUST have a valid Permit to Purchase OR Permit to Carry honored in the State of Minnesota 

to apply for membership in the Monticello Rod and Gun Club 

o You MUST have a valid MN ID or US Passport 

o New member applications must be made in person, by appointment, at the MRGC clubhouse. 

o New member packets will be made available at the clubhouse and will include the following: 

• Membership Application Form 

• Hold Harmless Agreement 

• New Member Account Summary and Invoice 

• Range Rules & Walk Through 

o New Member applicant process: 

• Fill out paperwork at the clubhouse 

• Have picture taken for membership badge 

• Go on a range walk-through with one of the club Range Safety Officers (RSO) 

• Return signed Range Rules & Walk Through at the clubhouse 

• Pick up new badge and gate access code, a copy of the Range Rules, and a copy of the 

current MRGC By Laws 

o Payments must be check, money order, or cashier’s check made out to MRGC. We will accept 

cash for in person applications, however, we are not able to process credit cards. 

 

If you have any questions about the membership application process, please contact Mike 

Taylor at: mrgc.memberships@gmail.com 


